“Nevada has the potential to be the renewable energy capital of the United States.  This legislation is a result of a collaborative process that will be a model for responsible energy development, create jobs, and help Nevada realize its renewable energy potential. I am pleased to work with Senator Reid and Lincoln County in this effort,” said Heller.   
